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My ancestors were pioneers here even before Oregon was a state.  To this day many 

of us live in rural areas.  Vote by mail is far superior for us because it saves us 

valuable time and resources that we can use for our way of life as it does for all folks 

that don’t live near polling places, such as almost all farmers and ranchers in our 

state.  Don’t waste our money and time. 


